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8. CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE - ANNUAL REPORT TO MEMBER COUNCILS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
General Manager City Environment Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary, DDI 941-8536 

 
 PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 
 The purpose of this report is to table for the information of new members the previous annual report of 

the Subcommittee to member Councils adopted by it in March 2004. 
 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 Clause 4 of the revised constituting agreement of the Canterbury Joint Standing Committee provides 

that the Subcommittee should report at least annually to member Councils on the exercise of the 
Subcommittee’s functions. 

 
 In compliance with this requirement a report was adopted by the Subcommittee of 8 March 2004 and 

subsequently provided to all member Councils.  A copy is attached to provide some background 
information on the work of the Subcommittee over the preceding three years to new members. 

 
 FINANCIAL AND LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
 Nil. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the information be received. 


